
CENWP-ODO       June 8, 2023 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  
 
SUBJECT: 23 LMN 07 Emergency Debris Spill 
 
Lower Monumental performed an emergency debris spill on June 6, 2023, from 1234-1754 hours 
and again on June 7, 2023, from 0751-1106 hours.  The debris spill was to eliminate excessive 
debris from the forebay and prevent large amounts of debris to continue to inundate Lower 
Monumental systems, especially the Juvenile Bypass Systems.  As of 1106 hours on June 7, 
2023, there is no longer any debris in the forebay. 

 
A. Species – N/A 
B. Origin – N/A 
C. Length – N/A 
D. Marks and tags – N/A 
E. Marks and Injuries found on carcass – N/A 
F. Cause and Time of Death – N/A 
G. Future and Preventative Measures – Continue good debris management. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
Denise Griffith 
Supervisory Fish Biologist 
Lower Monumental Dam 
509-282-7211 


